
St. Isidore Parish Life Committee (Approved) 

Monday, March 19, 2018, Sacred Heart Center 

Roll Call:  Julie Johnson, Annette Uker, Mary Lou Kennedy, Janice Shonrock, Charles 

Heiderscheit, Minerva Wagner, Delores Poohl 

Absent:  Patty Kisley, Barbara Brumm, Connie Jensen 

Carol Sisterman declines committee membership. 

Opened meeting with prayer 

Minutes of the last meeting were approved 

Julie Johnson reported cross craft classes were attended by 28 ladies. Pietra classes 

are averaging 14 attendees. She is considering offering for one class a certified teacher 

for Pietra instruction with a $10 per person charge. 

Delores Poohl reports success with game afternoons; twelve 500 players both 

afternoons and 6 cribbage players in February. 

Walking rosary will resume on Tuesdays. 

Sunday bingo April 8, 2018 (1:30-3:30) with refreshment and prizes. 

Mass server appreciation by the liturgy committee with Watts Theater tickets. 

Glenda Ross presented soup/bowl fundraiser with bowl samples, including advertising 

and offered a glazing opportunity this summer. 

Cookies, lemonade, and coffee after weekend Masses on April 15, 2018. 

Annette Uker shared the thank you from shut-ins for the Blessed Lent cards 

Next meeting at 6:30 May 7, 2018 agenda - budget. (Cancelled-next meeting 9-10-18) 

Closed with prayer 

Submitted by Delores Poohl, secretary 

 

 

 

 


